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27 June 2018 

 

The Manager 
ASX Limited 
Level 40 
Central Park 
152-158 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH WA 6000 

 

 

 
Dear Sir 

VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION EXTENSION REQUEST – CENTENNIAL MINING LTD 

Centennial Mining Limited (Company) voluntarily requests the Company’s securities remain in 
suspension pending the finalisation of its capital management initiatives. 

The Company anticipates being able to make an announcement to end the voluntary suspension 
prior to open of normal trading on Monday, 2 July 2018. 

Should you have any queries or require clarification please call me on (08) 9389 2111. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 
Dennis Wilkins 
Company Secretary 


